
Hello Chair Prozanski and Vice Chair Thatcher,
I am shocked at how people have lost their critical reasoning skills. I am a CHL holder in Marion County. It was a stringent process 
to get that license. I am also a female and do not take the license lightly. Why are legislators conjuring up legislation for the wrong 
people? Were there no takeaways from the riots of 2020?
I oppose SB554.
Thank you,
Tina Herman
Salem, OR


